

10 October 2016

Didar Loghmani 11M2

Dear Didar

I write to offer my formal appreciation of your excellent contribution to our Open Day on Thursday 29 September 2016.

It was wonderful to see you interacting with our visitors in such a professional and yet welcoming manner. The honesty and warmth of our students was commented on by many of our guests and you were a credit to yourself as well as the College.

Thank you for giving up part of your weekend so willingly and graciously. I hope you enjoyed the event and felt proud of your own participation as well as being part of our College.

If you have any comments that could help us make next year's event even more successful, please do email me your thoughts.

Thank you again and I look forward to seeing you continue to impress over the coming months.

Yours sincerely

Mrs A Barker Assistant Principal

